
RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL

MONTHLY MEETING OF November 7, 2013
The meeting began at 2:32 p.m. in the school’s SBDM Council Conference room with all members present except Ms. Morton.
Agenda:  Ms. Lilley moved to approve the agenda with the addition of Mr. Scott presenting PBIS data.  Ms. Carroll seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

Minutes:  Ms. Carroll moved to approve the October 21, Special Called meeting minutes with the amendment of removing Terri Morgan from the list of members not present.  Mr. Moody seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  Ms. VanZile moved to approve the October 29, Special Called meeting with the amendment of removing Terri Morgan from the list of members not present.  Ms. Carroll seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  
KETS Budget: Ms. Berthold went over the summary of the budget. Items included were computers for replacement for the labs, to include monitors and PC's, and the addition of 6 more teacher work stations. Ms. VanZile moved to approve the budget.  Mr. Moody seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  
Good News Report:  None to report
Student Achievement: Reviewed data from the school-wide open response that was given the previous week and analyzed during the faculty meeting on November 6, 2013. Data showed a break down of the scores by class. Also review the KSI spreadsheet that was created to keep track of all students in the KSI process. Spreadsheet was broken down into individual students and what tier they are in. This is located on the wiki and will be update as information changes. 
Informational:  Ms. Pellegrino reviewed the duties she performs at Radcliff Elementary school and stated that RES has the highest EL population in Hardin County. 

Ms. Cooke stated that we will be participating in the University of Louisville/KDE Academic and Behavior Response to Intervention. More information will be given during the next meeting. 

PBIS: Mr. Scott reported for the PBIS team. He went over the current SWISS data.   

Adjournment:  Ms. Lilley moved to adjourn, seconded by Ms. VanZile and the motion passed by consensus.

The council meeting adjourned at 3:32 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Beth Carroll, Council member

